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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they 
should always pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

 

School finishes on Friday, 22nd July at 2.30pm for the 
summer break. 
End of Term Reports 

Hope you enjoyed reading the end of term report and you feel proud.  If you require an extra copy for 
an absent parent, please give Mrs Walters their name and address and she will arrange to send a 

copy.  Please note, extra copies will only be sent if they have been requested. 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s report, speak to Mrs Walters and she will make an 

appointment with the Class Teacher on Wednesday, 20th July.   
 

Reading Books 
New Reading books will not be issued after Monday,18thJuly and books at home must be returned by 
Tuesday, 19th July. Thank you. Why not enrol your child at the library so they can enjoy a wide variety 

of books over the summer and take part in the reading challenge. 

 
 
 
 
 

Sports Day  
We do plan to try and fit in Sports Day before the end of term. We have to ensure the safety of the 

children and even though it may not be raining the field can still be wet.  We are aware some parents 
work but unfortunately due to the weather being unpredictable we may only text on the morning of 

sports day. 

Clubs 
             Clubs will be on throughout the week apart from Friday as we finish at 2.30pm. 

Y3/4 Athletics 
Well done to Kailah, Elizabeth, Kacey, Amelia, Casey, Jenna, Jamie-Lee, Daniel, Leo & Thomas who 

were awarded silver medals at the athletics competition at Southlands on 4th July. 

Year 6 Leavers Meal – The Kitchen Theatre Restaurant 
We are taking Year 6 to The Kitchen Theatre, Peter Street, Chorley on Wednesday, 20th July.  They 

need to be dropped off at the restaurant at 6.15pm and collected from School at 9.00pm. 
 

Outstanding Dinner Money 
Please ensure all outstanding dinner money is cleared before the 22nd July.  Governors have 
instructed that outstanding debts not paid after this date will be passed to the legal team to be 

recovered via the small claims court. 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
 

“Blessed are they who maintain justice, who constantly do what is right.” 
 

Psalm 106:3 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 14th July 2016 is 90.7%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 4 with 92.9% 
 

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
in your prayers, the 
victims and their 
families who have 
died or been injured 
in the massacre in 
Nice.  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

DATE EVENT DETAILS 

19.7.15 Y6 Gullivers World Please return slip and contribution 

20.7.16 Y6 Leavers Meal  

21.7.16 End of Year Celebration Assembly 9.30am in School 

22.7.16 School Closes  2.30pm 

1.9.16 School Re-opens  

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

8.11.16 School Re-opens  

21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 

9.1.17 School Re-opens  

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children safe 

when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Keeping Young Children Safe Online: Children love using technology and are learning to navigate 
websites, online games and consoles, and touch screen technology like iPads and smartphones from a 
younger and younger age. This advice contains top tips for parents and carers for keeping young children safe 
online. www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-young-children-safe-online 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Tag/Touch Rugby 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club, KS2 Singing 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Mini Tennis/Athletics 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Rounders Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, 

Y4/5/6 Dance Club 
Friday – NO CLUBS  

 

Y6 Leavers Lunch 
The kitchen staff are preparing a 
special lunch chosen by the Year 

6’s on Thursday, 21st July. The cost 
is £2.20 for children not eligible for 

FSM, which can be paid at the 
office. 

 

Y6 Gullivers World 
The Y6 trip to Gullivers World is Tuesday, 19th 
July. The children can wear their own clothes but 
they must bring a waterproof coat and wear 
sensible shoes. They also need a packed lunch, 
school will provide for those that normally have a 
school lunch unless you tell us different. Lunches 
should be in disposable containers which can be 
thrown away. 

Lunchtime Award  
Lincoln D, Rec 

Jason H, Y4 
Leah B, Y5 

 

Borwick Hall 
Please return the permission slip and £20 deposit for the 

residential trip to Borwick Hall 8th to 11th November. 
 


